
 
76 Broadway 
Sacramento, California 95818 
 
 
 
August 23, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Health Agency 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502 
  
Re:  76 Service Station No. 7376  

4191 First Street 
 Pleasanton, California  
 
Corrective Action Plan  - Review Extension 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham,  
  
As a follow-up to our telephone conversation of earlier today, ConocoPhillips would like to 
request an extension to the response period for the Corrective Action Plan submitted July 7, 
2010.  ConocoPhillips has received inquires from legal representatives of Alameda County, 
which owns the adjacent property.  Unfortunately, due to a change in site managers, we only 
received this informational request in the past week.  Our firm needs some additional time to 
respond to the information they have requested.  
 
We appreciate your consideration in this matter.  If you have any questions or need additional 
information, please contact me at (916) 558-7612. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bill Borgh 
Site Manager – Risk Management and Remediation 


